


 

 

200 West Washington Street, 11th Floor, Phoenix, Arizona 85003 

(602) 262-7491 

council.district.6@phoenix.gov 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Ed, 

 

It is my understanding that the towing RFP is, per reconsideration request from Mayor Stanton, 

being placed back on the Council agenda for April 4th. I will be out of the country during this 

time, and would like to request that the item be continued or held until the next following Formal 

meeting on April 18th. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Sal DiCiccio 

Councilman, Phoenix District 6 
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